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Doing it 
for the 
love and 
not for 
the likes

When it comes to giving back to the community, we can always depend on our staff to offer a helping hand. Over 
forty (40) persons from various departments came out on Friday, August 21, 2020 to volunteer in FCJ’s annual 
community project. This year’s recipient is the Charles Chin Loy Early Childhood Development Centre in Tivoli 

Gardens, Kingston.  
The reopening of schools is weeks away and FCJ wanted to ensure that our recipient is ready for the new school 

term as it relates to the COVID-19 guidelines.  
The community project saw team FCJ installing six (6) sanitisation stations and four (4) hand washing stations as 

well as beautifying the playground.  
One of our clients, Cals Manufacturing in partnership with FCJ donated eight (8) gallons of sanitiser. 

Thank you again to our FCJ Angels who continue to show up and give back. 

FCJ GIVES BACK

Team FCJ getting hyped for the day Client Service Team ready
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Dara inspecting one of two washing stations installed.
Team FCJ, Mrs Watson (Principal) poses with member of 
Early Childhood Development Commission. 

Sudeen teaming up with another volunteer to  complete  
the painting of the wash station.

Cals Manufacturing’ Carol Ivey, Principal Mrs. Watson and 
members of team FCJ look on as a student demonstates 
the use of the sanitiser machine.

Our regular painter, Janice paying attention to detail.

Team FCJ always showing up!
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